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Who must comply? Owners and operators of vessels, and recognized organizations 
authorized to issue International Safety Management (ISM) Code 
certificates for the United States.

What is this collection 
about?

This information helps to determine whether U.S. vessels, subject to 
International Convention for the Safety of Life at Sea (SOLAS 74), 
engaged in international trade, are in compliance with that treaty.  
Organizations recognized by the Coast Guard conduct ongoing audits 
of vessels’ and companies’ safety management systems.

Where do I find the 
requirements for this 
information?

Title 33 CFR 96, is available at—http://ecfr.gpoaccess.gov, select 
TITLE 33 – Navigation and Navigable Waters, and follow to Part 96.  
Post State Control (PSC) guidance is available at— 
http://www.uscg.mil/hq/cg5/NVIC/pdf/2005/NVIC%2004-05.pdf .  

When must information be
submitted?

Information must be submitted by a vessel owner/operator to a 
recognized organization prior to the issuance of ISM Code–related 
documents and periodically thereafter.  

How is the information 
submitted?

Information is submitted as detailed in 33 CFR Part 96.  A checklist is 
provided in the PSC guidance noted above.  

What happens after 
providing all required 
documentation/ 
information?

Once all required information has been provided and the CG 
recognized organization has approves it, you will be issued ISM Code–
related documents.  

For additional information,
contact--

Your local CG Sector Office.  

 A list of Coast Guard sectors, as part of a comprehensive list of 
Coast Guard units, can be found at 
http://www.uscg.mil/top/units/.  

An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it
displays a valid OMB control number.
The Coast Guard estimates that the average burden for this report is 3.67 hours.  You may submit any comments 
concerning the accuracy of this burden estimate or any suggestions for reducing the burden to: Commandant (CG-543), 
U.S. Coast Guard, 2100 St., SW, Washington D.C. 20593-0001 or Office of Management and Budget, Paperwork 
Reduction Project (1625-0084), Washington, DC 20503.
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